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This Week

Students have been 
completing end of year 

exams. These are 
important exams for 

students to both show 
what they have learnt 

throughout the year as 
well as prepare for Key 

Stage 4.  Well done to all 
Y9 students.

Last Week

We said goodbye to our 
Y11 students who 

completed exams, had 
their celebration seminar 

and Prom.
Not long now until Y9 

students will be doing the 
same!!

Next Week

There will be a focus 
around attendance and 

punctuality for Year 
9.  This is to ensure we 

don't have any 'drop off' in 
our attendance 

and/or punctuality right up 
to the end of the year.
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